
 

 

Hello everyone! 

Welcome to the latest PTA newsletter! 

As we come to the end of the school year, we just 

wanted to take a moment to thank you all for your 

continued support in making the PTA a success.  

We hope that your children have had as much fun as 

we have at the events that have taken place over this 

school year. What a year it has been! 

The whole point of the PTA is to raise funds to provide 

items for the children and school, outside of the usual 

curriculum. We are excited to be able to introduce 30 

toy boxes full of fun games and activities for the 

children to use during wet play in the new school 

year. 

We have lots more fundraisers and fun events 

planned for the next year however, if you have any 

ideas or suggestions please feel free to let us know. 

Additionally, if you would like to volunteer for any 

future events and be a part of the PTA team, please 

let the office know. We would welcome any extra 

helping hands and do not expect parents to sign up to 

every event and meeting. 

Thank you all again for your support and have a great 

summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are already thinking about next year and have a 

list of events we are hoping to plan for the children 

of Thameside. These include: 

 Halloween disco 

 Christmas event and personalised cards 

 Easter event 

 Mother’s Day & Father’s Day gifts 

 Year 6 leavers disco 

 Summer fun day 

We will keep you updated  

 We are excited to announce the following 

PTA events will be taking place before the 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To date, our fund raising 

events have raised over 

£3,000!  

Thanks to your continued 

support we are now in a 

position to make our first PTA 

purchase….how exciting!  

We will be purchasing a ‘wet 

play’ box for every classroom 

so that the children have fun 

activities and games to play 

during the rainy play times 

that we are seeing a lot of 

recently. 

 These boxes will be age 

appropriate for each year 

group and lots of fun! 

Year 6’s ‘Hollywood’ themed leavers disco 


